
 

 

From Crisis to Christmas 

From Danny and Michelle Jones your Missionaries to the 

Rio Grande Valley and Mexico. 

December 5, 2023 

Dear praying friends,  

Our last letter ended in our asking that you pray that God would give us grace in all 

the crises so we might glorify His name in all we do, and more souls would be 

saved. Thank the Lord, someone was praying!  

 We did go through another set of trials in October; Michelle was hospitalized with double 

pneumonia and RSV! When she got out of the hospital after being there a week, I had the 

flu and yes, she got it too! In the mix, I tripped in the church parking lot and broke my right 

arm in tree places! It put a great hinderance on my writing! 

 Through it all, we were greatly blessed in seeing souls saved in September,  

October and November, both here in the Valley and in Mexico!  

September was missions month. We had 3 missionaries come in and the last  

Sunday of Sept. was our Faith Promise Sunday with a total of $ 37,183 promised for  

missions! We currently support 32 missionaries and will be taking on  

another 3 this year! Last year the church gave $31,072 to missions!  

On the last Sunday of September our people set up booths representing  

Different countries for the international dinner, and we had plenty to eat.   

October: we don’t celebrate Halloween; we celebrate my birthday. And,  

yes, you guessed it, we had food! That month a missionary came by and  

presented his work to Canada.  

November: we celebrated Thanksgiving at Bethesda. We thank God that  

Michelle’s health has improved and that both of us are doing better now. At the  

end of November, we were able to go to Mexico to participate in the ordination of  

Jonatan Jacobo, one of our missionaries, going to Panama.  
 

God is still working amongst the Hispanic people on both sides of the  

border to take the gospel to the uttermost parts of the world!   

 

 

 

 

In Him,

Daniel and Michelle Jones 

Support given from Aug. to Oct. of 2023: 

Jones’ ministry:        $____________  

Institutes:                  $____________  

CLJ Memorial Fund: $____________ 

Special:                      $____________  

Total:                         $____________  

Thank You! ¡Gracias! 

Michelle and I pray that God will bless you richly this Christmas 

Season, and throughout 2024 

 


